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Statistic data, from countless studies, proves that lane splitting and lane filtering are 

safer for the motorcyclist, better for congestion, and better for the environment. Lane 

splitting passed our state Congress, but Kate Brown decided that she knows better 

than her constituents and vetoed the bill.  


